Pete Ruby, Superintendent of Schools Becki Peden, Treasurer Dan Riddle, Director of Special Services



Craig Kerns, High School Principal Matt Murphy, Middle School Principal Heidi Gray, Elementary Principal

Dear Parents, January 10, 2020

Everyday, Huntington Local School District transports hundreds of students to and from school. Our school buses travel over our township roads in all types of weather, safely transporting your children to and from school and school-related activities. Inappropriate behavior on a school bus can have potentially fatal consequences. Safe and appropriate behavior is the expectation, and nothing less is acceptable. Ideally, managing or controlling student behavior on the school bus is a team effort involving the **driver**, **principal** and **parents**.

Today, your student participated in a School Bus Safety Class. During this class, the students viewed videos regarding school bus safety and developed a PAX Vision of what school bus behavior should "Look Like, Sound Like and Feel Like". This Vision developed by the students will be posted in the hallways and school buses as a reminder. We also will be sending the Vision home with the students next week so you can review the Vision with your child.

On the back of this sheet is an outline of the Student Handbook's Transportation Policy regarding Bus Behavior. The drivers will be implementing strict behavior expectations to ensure student safety. You will be contacted if your child receives a bus write-up.

It is our hope that by joining forces in the classroom, on the bus, at home we can keep our students safe. If you have any questions, please contact the office at 740-663-2191.

Thank You,

Heidi Gray Elementary Principal